Ok everyone…

Your new Google Apps account has been created!!  For a little while, we will

have BOTH accounts up and running!  This will give everyone a chance to create

new folders in their Gmail Accounts and forward emails if needed!!

HOWEVER...it may take several hours for the emails to BEGIN sending and

receiving in the new account!!!  Be patient...go ahead and send someone a test

message from the Gmail account.  Once it goes through...then try to receive. 

Once it is working in both directions...you are good to go!!!

New email at THAT point, may only come into the new account.  (not sure on this

one!) :o)

Contacts will come in later...be patient on this one too!

Do not remove or change your email icon on your computer...because that will

still be our email website at the final conversion.

For now...here are our 2 website addresses:

http://mail.monroe.k12.al.us - this one is for our current squirrel mail accounts.

Log in as normal

http://www.google.com/a/monroe.k12.al.us - this is our TEMPORARY website for the

new account.  Once we finish with the final conversion, it will be our email

website that we are currently using.

Log in with your existing monroe.k12.al.us email address and password is monroe1234

FINGERS CROSSED!!!!

